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June 14, 2019 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
HIGHLAND AVENUE RECONSTRUCTION 

 
The City of Torrington will be performing road reconstruction work on Highland Avenue from late June to 
October 2019.  
 
The proposed improvements will include road reclamation and paving of roadway, curbing, sidewalks, and 
driveways. 
 
The public is to expect daily traffic delays due to one-way alternating traffic and daily road closures allowing 
local traffic only. Pass through traffic is advised to avoid Highland Avenue and use alternate routes. 
 
Please do not park any vehicles on these roads during construction. Vehicles in the way of construction will 
be towed at the owner’s expense. 
 
For more information, contact the City of Torrington Engineering Department at 860-489-2234 or visit 
the Engineering Department website link for Construction Projects 2019. 
 

 


